

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr M Clark Tel: 01273 874050





Monday 20th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

CHOIR ON TOUR

After releasing out "tour dates" a couple of weeks ago, I thought I would give you a bit more information about some of the dates.

On Sunday 26th November, we will be singing at the Southwick Community Centre at 11am. Please can the choir meet me in the Community Centre garden near the entrance to the booking office at 10.45am. We will be singing for 15 minutes (just a warning – not as long as usual!) Please stay to watch your child during the performance.

On Saturday 2^{nd} December, we will be singing ay the Southwick Christmas market at 12.15pm. Please can the choir meet me in the new paved open area at 12pm. Again, please stay to watch your child during the performance.

On Monday 4th December at 3.30pm, the choir are visiting the Romans nursing home. I would love some help with walking the children to the nursing home and I would like you to <u>pick them up from</u> the Romans Care home at 4.15pm please. If you are able to help, please email the office, pop in to see them or write a note to Mrs Green.

We will again be singing carols in the entrance hall at the Holmbush Centre in aid of Action for Children (formerly NCH). This will take place on **Tuesday 5th December from 4.45pm to 5.30pm**. Parents or carers will need to take their children to The Holmbush Centre and stay with the group during their performance. Mrs Green will be in the foyer ready to greet everyone.

On Wednesday 13th December, the children will be singing at Saxon Court in Hove and we will need parent helpers to escort the children there. Again, if you are able to help, please email the office, pop in to see them or write a note to Mrs Green. We will not be able to take the whole choir there - unless we get 12 parents volunteering!

We would like to thank you for your support at these events and wish you all a very Happy Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Green

